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2015 MEETING DATES (2nd Tuesday of the month, 6:30 p.m.)
	January 13		April 14	July 14		  	October 13
February 10		May 12	August 11		November 10
March 10 		June 9		September 8		December 8
		
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING DATES (all meetings start at 5:45 p.m.)
	April 14	July 14		  	October 13
May 12	August 11		November 10
June 9		September 8		

EVENTS

	Every Wednesday, Scrapbooking/Crafts at the Township Hall, 1-4 p.m.
	Beat the Winter Blues Dinner – March 14, 5:00 p.m. - ?? 
	Senior Enrichment Day – May 2, 10:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m., Baldwin Community Schools Building
	July 4th Celebration – July 4 (in conjunction with Bass Lake Association Fireworks and Faith 
	Fellowship Church) - free food and fun			
	Labor Day Weekend End of Summer Celebration – September 5 (fifth annual softball game 	against Elk Township)  Softball players needed.  Call Bill Gillard (231-266-5227) if you would 
	like to play.
	Trunk ‘n Treat - October 31 (Volunteers needed)


SUPERVISOR’S CORNER

Again, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our voters and taxpayers for their support in what we are trying to accomplish in our community.  I can’t say it enough, THANK YOU.  



(continued on back)


We will be challenging Elk Township again this year to the End of Summer Celebration Annual Softball Game.  We are currently in possession of the traveling trophy, let’s try to keep it!  If you would like to help us do that, come out and play ball with us on September 5.  Call me at 231-266-5227 if you would like to be on our team.

The Township owns property off 5 Mile Road by Alice Lake.  We are hoping to start an area for community garden plots.  Hopefully we can receive grants for this project so we won’t have to use tax dollars for this.  We will keep you posted on the progress of this project.

Lake County Community Foundation signed an agreement 3 years ago with Sauble Township for an endowment fund that will benefit you and your community.  This endowment will generate funds for use by Sauble Township for community projects.  The endowment does not become vested unless it reaches a value of $10,000 within 5 years.  We currently have had generous donations to bring our amount to $2,218.99, which means we need a little less than $8,000 to become vested.  If we don’t reach the $10,000 requirement, the donated funds will be transferred to the Lake County Community Foundation general fund which will still benefit residents and property owners of Lake County.  Any contributions that can be made to reach our $10,000 goal would be greatly appreciated.  If we reach that goal, monies generated from that account would be used for Sauble Township projects only.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank my Board and volunteers for a job well done. 

I hope to see you at our meetings in the future with more ideas as to how we can serve you.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me any time at 231-266-5227, or e-mail me at saubletownship@yahoo.com.

Thank you and God bless,
Bill Gillard


